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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• Henry Hewitt 7T achieved Grade 2 piano with a Merit. 

• Harrison Smith 9C achieved Grade 6 Drums in Rock and Pop with a Merit. 

• Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 10S who achieved Grade 4 Singing with a Merit. 
 
The annual Flu Vaccination for students in years 7 to 11 is due to be administered on Monday 30 September.  
Please read the attached letter from the School Aged Immunisations Team and give your consent by clicking 
on the link therein. 
 
We would like to say a big thank you to Tanglewood Sandpiper Care Home in Alford for their kind donation 
of a piano, which has been offered to one of our students who does not have access to this instrument at 
home.  It will make a big difference to their progress, enjoyment and is very much appreciated. 
 
To ensure we hold the latest parental information, we remind you to complete the attached consent form 
for non-residential trips if you have not already done so, by completing and returning to the school office as 
soon as possible.  Forms are required for all students. 
 
Don’t forget to check out the intranet home page for daily information or follow us on Facebook. 
 
Dates for your diary: 

• Y7 Meet the Tutors' Evening is being held on Tuesday 1 October at 7.00 pm; appointment sheets have 
been distributed, a copy is also attached. 

• Soloist Concert Thursday 17 October at 7.00 pm, details will be provided nearer the time. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
 

 

24 September 2024 

 

  

Well done Henry, 
Harrison and Sarah-Jayne 

on your achievements! 

https://intranet.queenelizabeths.co.uk/intranet/Home/Index.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/QueenElizabethsAlford/

